PREVENTION. CARE RECOVERY.

Te Kaporethana Awhina Hunga Whara

24 February 2016

Ms Colleen Morgan
fyi-request-3564-8046074a@requests.fyi.orq.nz

Dear Ms Morgan

Official Information Act request

Thank you for your request of 22 February 2016, asking for the following information under
the Official Information Act 1982:

Could you please provide the percentage of treatment injury claims made out of all claims
submitted for all periods commencing 2005 up to 2015 and broken down into the following
approved treatment providers? Please provide the treatment injury data as per the
treatment contexts table you outlined in your response.

Please find below the treatment contexts table referred to in your request and provided to you in
our previous response dated 19 February 2016.

Table 1: Treatment contexts defined within treatment injury data

Treatment Context
Acupuncture
Ambulance
Anaesthesia
Appearance Medicine
Arterial Surgery
Cardiology
Cardiothoracic
Chiropractor

Dental
Dermatology
Dialysis

Ear, Nose And Throat (Ent)
Emergency Medicine
Equipment

General Medicine
General Practice
General Surgery
Gynaecology
Haematology
Laboratory

Maternity

Neurology
Neurosurgery
Nursing
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Occupational Therapy

Oncology

Ophthalmology

Orthopaedics

Osteopathy

Other

Paediatric Medicine

Paediatric Surgical

Pathology

Pharmacy

Phlebotomy

Physiotherapy

Plastic And Burns

Podiatry

Psychiatry

Radiology

Radiotherapy

Rehabilitation

Rheumatology

Screening

Transplant Surgery

Urology

Vascular Surgery

ACC advises that the above mentioned response was the final reply to your request of
21 January 2016. This letter acknowledges your new request of 22 February 2016 under the Act.

ACC is working on your request and will be in touch with

by 21 March 2016.

you as soon as possible, and certainly

If you have any questions we will be happy to work with you to resolve these. We can be

contacted via email at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.

Yours sincerely

Government Services



